Savoy, Carmel

]
From: OPA Resource
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 9:06 AM
To: jerrycuttler@rogers.com
Subject: RE: Your September 2017 Nuclear News article

Hello Mr. Cuttler;

Thank you for submitting your article to the Commission regarding the linear no-threshold dose-response
model’s role in current regulations. The NRC's staff is processing related petitions for rulemaking, all of which
are listed on the agency’s website:

https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/rulemaking-ruleforum/active/PetitionDetails. htm!?id=17
https:/iwww.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/rulemaking-ruleforum/active/PetitionDetails.htm!?id=19
https:/fiwww.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/rulemaking-ruleforum/active/PetitionDetails.htm!?id=20
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